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I am writing to you concerning the Department of Ecology deciding to mandate rules to ban gas
powered vehicles to be sold in the state of Washington beginning in 2035.
I do not support this decision, period!
People in this state of Washington are feeling in hard to even live in this area. Unless people have
$250,000 plus a year income, many people will not only not buy a house, they will certainly not be
buying a $60,000.00 car.
There will certainly not be the infrastructure in place by 2035 to support a mass electric vehicle
transportation system.
I hope common sense will take place and reconsider this 2035 year decision.
There are many factors in this decision.


